
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please be informed that the cash counters will be open for remittance of fee in the evening hours on all 

working days from 27/01/2020 to  13/02/2020. Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

Kindly cooperate and make use of this arrangement. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Dr.V.Binumon 
Principal    
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 


